[image: ]Dates for your diary

w/c 18th April – Healthy Body, Happy Me – a week of activities related to health & well-being
23rd April – St. George’s day: Children are invited to wear red on Friday 22nd.
Monday 2nd May – Bank Holiday – Nursery closed unless there is enough demand
5th May – Children’s Day
8th-12th May – Invictus Games (children will be doing various sports activities at nursery)
30th May – Bank Holiday – Nursery closed unless there is enough demand
20th June (Monday) – ‘Grubs Up’ Father’s Day celebration 2pm-3pm

The Streams Newsletter
Summer term 2016

Welcome back! 
We hope you have all had a lovely Easter break. 

· Children on transition to The Rivers : Leila and Freddie
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[bookmark: _GoBack]From this week we will be welcoming a student teacher into our room. Mrs Davidson will be with us for a 10 week placement and is very excited and enthusiastic about working with our lovely babies.
Please be aware that for safeguarding reasons mobile phone use is not permitted anywhere within the nursery.

 This term we will be focusing on physical development, encouraging walking in those children who are showing signs that they are ready, and using our bodies in different ways. Could you please provide a photograph of your child carrying out a physical activity that they enjoy. This could be anything from swimming or playing outdoors, to rolling over or crawling.

The signs that we are focusing on are:
· Father
· Happy
· Please
· Thank you

We will also be doing activities in June to celebrate the Queen’s 90th birthday and will be holding a street party at nursery on Saturday 11th June! More details will follow closer to the time. 

To celebrate Father’s Day we will be having a ‘Grubs Up’ late lunch in the nursery hall followed by some ball games. This event is open to any male family members (1 per child).

Reminders: For obvious security reasons, please could we urge you not to let anyone else into nursery once you have been buzzed in. We know that this may feel impolite but it is highly important that staff only buzz in one person at a time. If someone does hold the door for you please decline and buzz the room yourself.

If you haven’t signed up to the parent zone or are unsure how to do so, please speak to our manager Mrs Lant. It is also important to let us know if you are experiencing problems so that we can try to resolve them.

Remember to check out our Facebook page for regular updates about what is happening!
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Please could you make sure that your child has a spare set of clothes every day. We would also appreciate any donations of clothing that you no longer want or need. Thank you. 

[image: http://choward2614.files.wordpress.com/2013/07/thank-you.jpg#thank%20you%201106x754]
Thank you to everyone who attended our Mother’s day brunch. We had a lovely time and hope you did too!
Thank you also, to those of you who came in to decorate eggs for Easter. It was lots of fun.










 
FOSBNS: A big thank you to Mrs Metcalfe and the FOSBNS who raised £859 through the sponsored bunny hop. A lot of time and effort was put into the event and both staff and children loved wearing their homemade bunny ears! This money will make a big contribution toward buying some staging for future events. It is much appreciated!
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